
Plum Borough School Board Meeting

24-May-16

Citizens Comments

Dav Weiss Vale Drive spoke rearding board members, buildings, taxes, spending, new education model and resignations.

Lori Majors Havana Drive spoke regarding due process, board hires, law firm, and school board is jury.

Tim Sandstrom Havaland Drive spoke regarding Safe and Supportive Schools, resignations, and the board should be working for students.

Larry Mulesko Rustic Ridge Dr. spoke regarding his child being a student in Plum, Grand Jury Report, legal counsel, and the board.

Bill Fenk Aberdeen Dr. spoke regarding the Grand Jury Report.

Sylvia A. student spoke as class president and who she wanted at graduation.

S. Kotner Sierra Drive spoke as a parent regarding smart decisions, leading our children, and doing a better job in the future.

Diane Marold Sandstone Dr. spoke as a prent of a senior student, inviting a guest speaker for graduation.

Anthony Massarelli Chevelle Court spoke regarding the Grand Jury Report and being a parent in the district.

James Dick Ridge Drive spoke regarding why this happened, School Code, and salary increases.

Tracy Wifenbaugh Regency Dr. spoke regarding  the children who have been harmed.

Rahmon Hart Balkan Drive spoke as a parent of a PHS graduate, the student, and the Grand Jury Report.

Vince Lagrotteria Winchester Dr. spoke as a parent of a student, the Grand Jury Report and the future.

Douglas Betarth Shangri La spoke as a parents of students, family is involved in education, transgender bathroom use by pedophiles, resignation of all involved.

Sue Campbell Edgemead Dr. spoke as a parent regarding the Grand Jury Report.

Amy Wemore Unity Ctr. Rd. spoke as a parent regarding what has happened and not to include every teacher as being guilty and to look to the future.

Denise Anderson Unity Ctr. Rd. spoke as a parent regarding the Grand Jury Report.

Michele Gallagher Heather Court spoke for herself regarding  the handling of the crimes and her dissatisfaction

Lisa Callaghan Sherrie Drive spoke as a parent regarding the Grand Jury Report.

Suzie Dawson Regency Dr. spoke as a parent, alumni regarding the upcoming graduation and the success of the 2015 graduates, don't ruin graduation.

Judy Lagrotteria Winchester Dr. spoke regarding the scandal.

Jim Maninoti Creastview Dr. spoke regarding looking to the future.

Ben Wolfeson Center Street spoke regarding the resignation of school board members.

Bill Fenk Aberdeen Dr. spoke about doing the right thing.


